
Mar 23, 2024 

Homeless Shopping Card in Playground – A board member met with a licensed 

electrician Saturday to add lighting on high poles in the playground.  They met at the 

playground at approx. noon, and starting installing this lighting with the full HOA Board 

approval. 

Dusk til dawn LED Flood Lighting with 9500 Lumens  were installed on 2 poles and hard 

wired into our electrical panel.  There was lots of activity surrounding this work, 

including locating an available key to open the playground gate into the breaker box 

cabinet, and 2 board members had to front up the cash to get the work done as the 

electrician wanted full-payment at the end of his work totaling $900.00, including design 

approval, labor and materials. By 5:20pm, the first up was up and installed, by 7pm, 

both lights were installed and work was completed. 

In addition to the Lighting being added, additional “No Trespassing” signs were added 

(bolted on) to the fencing, and a board member came back Sunday, Mar 24, 2024 to 

level off the dirt where the electrical poles were installed and cemented in. 

If you see a HOA Board member, please remember to thank them for the immediate 

action and logistics of fronting monies towards getting this completed.  The board is 

currently still working on the logistics of getting invoiced by the licensed electrician and 

getting reimbursed for these monies. 

Below are some pictures of the work done for the lighting and additional signs. 

 





 



 

 



 

 



 


